
Graduation Update Anna Marie - July 2025 
 
Greetings to the entire organisation of Istep-up  
 
TO WHOM MUCH IS GIVEN MUCH IS EXPECTED!!  
 
With a heart full of gratitude I write to express my deepest appreciation to the entire organisation 
of istepup, for a  trusting and investing in the education of a girl child. 
 
About few years ago I completed secondary school with good grades and had the ambition of 
becoming a nurse but it didn't come too soon as I wanted it to be , however,God came through a 
friend ( Naomi) who showed me the necessary steps to reach out to this great organisation for 
support and lucky I was approved as a scholarship student, Meanwhile, I started studies ( 
Bachelor of science in Nursing) and eventually I completed my studies last year April , sat my 
national license exam and passed. Finally graduated in June 2025. 
 
To the entire organisation my family and I are grateful for everything!!  
 
Challenges have always arise during the journey of my education but you as an organisation have 
always given me all the support I needed to become a NURSE, and this motivated me to work 
harder and make you all proud.. Thank you for everything  
 
Good news I have started working already in A hospital as a clinical Director (matron). Already 
eight months in this role. Hoping to specialise in critical care in the near future. 
 
iSTEPup ORGANIZATION  to the world !! 
 
ANNA MARIE SAMBOU 
RN-BSN 



 


